INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 0229:24 10 April 2024

CIRCULAR

Dear Students,

Greetings from IIS Dammam!

We are delighted to welcome each and every one of you back to IISD for the new
academic year 2024-25. We hope you had a restful and enjoyable break and are ready
to embark on a new and exciting journey with us.

As we begin this new academic year, we want to remind you of the values that define
our Indian Community School IISD - integrity, respect, resilience and excellence.
These values are at the core of everything we do, and we encourage you to embody
them in your daily lives.

As we welcome you all to the new academic session, we request you to kindly note
the following:

1. All students should come to school in appropriate school uniform.
2. It is mandatory for the students to fulfil the 75% attendance criteria.
3. The School Calendar for the AY 2024-25 is on school website for a ready

reference.

Let us approach the coming days with enthusiasm, punctuality and a determination
to make it our best year yet. Remember, your success is our success, and we are here
to help you reach your full potential.

Welcome back to a fantastic year ahead!
With Regards,

SUNIL PETER
Principal

Assc. Principal-GS/VP Academic-BS
All Section Heads

Cec: The Chairman & All Members of the MC



